
23rd November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: KS2 Carol Service - Monday 6th December 10am

This year, South Borough Primary School is excited to be returning to All Saints Church in Maidstone for our

Carol Service.  The children have already been busy learning and enthusiastically rehearsing hymns.

Parents and carers invited to join us however, as space is limited, we are only able to invite two family

members per family to the Carol Service. Thank you for your understanding of this.

Tickets will be given to children shortly, if you have more than one child at school (year 3-6) the eldest sibling

will be given these to bring home. The service will start at 10am, children will enter the church first then

parents/carers with tickets.

On the day, children will walk to the church with their class teacher and parent/carer helpers. Children

should be wearing their school uniform and arrive at school before 9am. After the service, all children will

then be walked back to school.  Children not attending the Carol Service will remain at school.

Please complete this form to provide permission for your child to attend and offer support to help with

walking to and from the church:

https://forms.gle/xcyfBL5Ha2S6ct5y9 - If you have more than one child in Y3-6 please complete a form for

each child

May we take this opportunity to once again thank you for your continued support and we wish you a very

Merry Christmas.

Yours sincerely,

M L Clarke
Deputy Headteacher

https://forms.gle/xcyfBL5Ha2S6ct5y9

